
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2024 
 
This month’s update will be brief. The PurpleAir monitors are busy collecting data throughout the 
Valley.  However, collecting the data is the easier part.  There’s far more complexity involved in 
analyzing the data and making sense of what we’re seeing.  At this time, we do not have any additional 
preliminary findings that we are confident sharing with you.  So, we’ll keep working on the analysis as 
the monitors fill up our data files. We hope to have something interesting to report next month. 
 
Meanwhile, enjoy these summer days, stay cool, and breathe easy! 
 
 


